
 

 

Budapest, 9 December 2019 

 
 
 

Change in the number of Treasury shares of MOL 

MOL Plc. (“MOL”) hereby notifies the market of the following: 

 
MOL Employee Share Ownership Program Organization transferred back today to MOL 330,779 
pieces of MOL „A” Series Ordinary shares due to its operation.  

 
Following this transaction MOL directly and indirectly owns 57,101,263 “A” Series and 578 “C” Series 
MOL Ordinary shares. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
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